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Friday 10th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Maths Session – Thursday 16th November 

The Maths sessions will take place on Thursday 16th November 2023 at 2.00pm. 

The focus of these sessions will be on strategies and ideas to support your child’s learning at 

home.  

The support of parents in a child’s learning is invaluable. These sessions will be a great 

opportunity for you to understand how we teach Maths in school and how you can help your child.   

If you wish to attend this session please complete the online form via Scopay at your earliest 

convenience. If neither of these times are convenient, please be advised that there are sessions 

at St Mary`s on Thursday 16th November, at 9.00am or 6.00pm. You are more than welcome to 

attend either of these sessions, again please indicate your attendance via Scopay. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Rathbone             

Principal 

 

http://www.ourladyofgraceacademy.co.uk/

